
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                        SEPTEMBER 18TH, 2022 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

   TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

No servant can serve two masters. He 

will either hate one and love the other, 

or be devoted to one and despise the 

other.  You cannot serve both God and 

mammon.” (Luke 16:13) 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


          

       September 18th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters      Richard LaFollette 

 Lectors        Scott Antle 

            Bonnie Gregory 

Counters:     Richard & Mary Ann 

   LaFollette 

          

                   September 25th, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:    Wayne Weipert 

Lectors: Jay Pflugradt 

           Jared Roth 

Counters:    Paul & Jan Pottier 

        

         October 2nd, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:    Richard LaFollette 

Lectors:      Jim Ingle 

           Jan Pottier 

Counters:   Richard & Mary Ann 

  LaFollette 

            

Weekend Collection 

September 11th, 2022 

 

Envelopes:   $               865.00    

Plate:    $                     130.00     

Total Parish:   $                     995.00 

        

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023 

September-to-Date:          $          2,147.00 

September Budget          $         7,000.00              

Year-to-Date:                       $        17,210.20       

Year Budget                            $        84,006.43    

 

                  

    Thank You  for your continued support 

  

     2ND COLLECTION TODAY 

     

 

 

Sunday September 18th 

8:00a.m.  Sister Evelyn Gregory+ 

           By The Gregory’s 

  Eddie Fisher+ 

  By The Knights of Columbus 

       

Sunday  September 25th 

8:00a.m   Jeaneen Cover+ 

            By The Roth Family 

  Crnic Family+ 

  By Irene Schlup 
                   

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

               

 

 

            

   SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Amy Adams  September 18th 

Emma Klein  September 18th 

Lindsay Edwards September 18th 

Blaise Kriley  September 20th  

Nannette Wolford September 21st 

   

   CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES  

  TO EVERYONE 

 BRUNCH FOR FATHER SCHNEIDER 

 FOR HIS LAST SUNDAY WITH US.  

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 25TH, AFTER MASS 

BISCUITS AND GRAVY WILL BE MADE BY 

THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS AND  WE 

ASK EVERYONE TO BRING A BREAKFAST 

ITEM TO SHARE.   

 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Irene Schlup, Sister Elaine Gregory, Mary Fisher, Ron 

Kretzer, Jeanel Adkins, Velma O’Brian, the elderly, and 

the chronically ill and their caregivers. 

   

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating 

sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if 

you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the 

victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities,   

report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to 

the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a priest, 

deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-

St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing re-

sources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact Victim 

Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org for more 

information. 

   

 ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN THIS 

FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION. IT WILL GIVE YOU 

THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO YOUR COMMUNITY 

AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH MAN 

CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED YOU 

CAN GET INFORMATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW 

KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO HAVE 

YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday-  October 2nd, 2022 

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

 

   Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday of the month 

        Knights of Columbus Southern Fried 
      CHICKEN DINNER 
        St. Francis Xavier Parish 
  2618 Seneca St. 
        Sunday, September 18, 2022, 
                 10:30AM-1:30PM  
                 Eat-In or Take out  
                        Dinners will include:  
     Fried Chicken, French Fries, Cole Slaw  
   Rolls and Dessert 
                 Single Chicken Dinners                                                                            
       8-piece Chicken Bucket   
                     8-piece Chicken Dinner  
All proceeds go to support Knights of Columbus 
Council 15126 Charitable Services  
 

  PARTNERING FOR FUTURE PRIESTS 

The Partnering for Future Priests Day of 

Giving will be on October 7th. This day is 

an opportunity to support Conception 

Seminary College’s mission of educating 

future priests for the people of God!  Help 

support their goal of raising$60,000 in 

support of their mission. Learn more at 

conception.edu/pfp 

  NEW MASS SCHEDULE BEGINING     

       OCTOBER 2ND   

  MASS 9:15AM     

CONFESSIONS 8:55AM TO 9:15AM  

        KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

          TENDERLOIN SUPPER 

       SEPTEMBER 23RD 5PM-7PM 

          DINE-IN OR CARRY OUT 

    FREE WILL DONATIONS ACCEPTED 

  ST. ROSE OF LIMA PARISH, SAVANNAH, MO. 



The Golden Wedding Anniversary Mass will be celebrated at the Cathedral of the Immac-

ulate Conception, Sunday, September 25, 2022, at the 9:00 AM and 11:00 AM Cathedral 

Masses. Bishop James Johnston will preside at each mass honoring the Golden Wedding 

couples. A card and gift will be presented to each couple. The event is for the couples and 

their immediate family. The celebration includes those couples whose 50th Wedding Anni-

versary falls between January 1, 2022, and December 31, 2022. A light reception will be 

held between each Mass at the Cathedral. No shuttles will be provided. Parking attendants 

will be directing guests to free parking spaces close to the cathedral, when the cathedral 

parking lot is full. Couples wanting to attend or to be honored should contact the office.  

Making friends with dishonest wealth is one of the more perplexing of the peric-

opes in the Gospel of Luke. Yet, frankly, it simply means that if we cannot be 

trusted with small, worldly things that do not have a big spiritual value, then how 

can we be trusted with more serious decisions that affect our position in eterni-

ty? In other words, we cannot be expected to be honest all of the sudden one 

day on a big decision if we’ve habituated ourselves to lie in small things or to 

commit small lesser sins of theft, even if not gravely immoral. The moral life is 

built on smaller things first that are not as grave as to create a good habit, also 

called a virtue. When we possess a particular virtue, it is a sort of freedom 

where we do not even have to consider much what is right and what is wrong—

we are habituated in our memory and our will to simply choosing the good. This 

comes from repeating things over and over. In the supernatural world in which 

God gives a particular grace for a supernatural end (heaven) and not just being 

naturally good, He builds upon the foundation we have already laid by cooperat-

ing with Him in small matters. Indeed, being honest in lesser things prepares us 

to make ultimate moral decisions that will determine our salvation.  

Dear Friends in Christ 


